
 

 Our Human Resources Office is excited to announce the release of a 
new video! This short video features Yolo County employees telling the story of why 
they love working for Yolo County. This video serves as a powerful reminder of who we 
are as an organization, what we mean to each other, and the incredible work we do for 
the community we serve. Join us for a special screening…  

Two viewing opportunities are open to all Yolo County Employees:  

Friday, March 17th, 12:15 pm or 1:15 pm  
at the Woodland Opera House 

 

 


